

FW: Registration Packs

1 message

Leigh Colledge <lcolledg@bigpond.net.au>
To: Leigh Colledge <lcolledg@bigpond.net.au>

Thu, Aug 13, 2015 at 4:47 PM

Hi everyone,

Please find attached notice regarding the LAVic registration packs.

They are not ready this weekend as was expected but I will let you know when I receive notification from LAVic.

Thanks

Danni

From: Leigh Colledge [mailto:lcolledg@bigpond.net.au]

Sent: Thursday, 13 August 2015 3:58 PM

To: lcolledg@bigpond.net.au Subject: Fw: Registration Packs

---- Original Message -----

From: LAVic Office

To: LAVic Office

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 3:29 PM

Subject: Registration Packs

Dear Centres/Regions

Please find attached memo regarding registration packs.

Kind Regards,



Receptionist | Little Athletics Victoria

Adriana Iacovantuono - Mon, Thu, Fri | Tina Prasad-Smith - Tue, Wed

Athletics House, Level 1, 31 Aughtie Drive, Albert Park, Victoria 3206 | T +61 3 8646 4510 | F +61 3 8646 4540

E office@lavic.com.au | W www.lavic.com.au

This message and any attached files may contain information that is confidential and/or subject of legal privilege intended only for use by the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this message in error and that any dissemination, copying or use of this message or attachment is strictly forbidden, as is the disclosure of the information therein. If you have received this message in error please notify the sender immediately and delete the message.









Registration Packs AUG 2015.pdf 210K

TO: Centre/Region Secretaries

FROM: Board of Management

DATE: Thursday 13th August, 2015

SUBJECT: Registration Packs



The office recently advertised that registration packs would be available around now and for Regional locations collected this weekend. Unfortunately many extenuating circumstances have caused their delay including;

- Ongoing partnership discussions with McDonalds and other providers.
- Delivery of both the LAVic & Jetstar patches
- No rooms left in Bendigo (All Seasons) for packing and storage for Regional Centres delivery
- Items taking longer than anticipated for delivery.
- Need all items together rather than separate pick-ups as advised by Centres in previous seasons

Based on this we will revert to Metro Centres collecting from within Melbourne and LAVic sending to Regional Centres via Australia Post

We will confirm these details once finalised. We apologise if this causes disruption to your registration plans and processes.